
 
 
 

on 
Tuesday 24th September 

At 9.10 a.m. 
in the KS1 Hall 

 
 

 
The Reception team will be delighted to share details of different aspects of the 

curriculum with a focus on learning to read. 
 
 

We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible. 

As part of the transition arrangements to Reception we are delighted 
to invite you to our  


